
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 9th December  

Our Learning 

The children have had a busy and fun week. 

They enjoyed a visit from Santa on Friday 

and taking part in the Jingle Jog. It was also 

a wonderful opportunity for the children to 

watch the Y1 Christmas play which they 

greatly enjoyed.  

Throughout the week, the children continued 

to make their own animal fact files which 

have come out brilliantly and the pieces are 

now being put together to make a class 

book.   

In Maths, the children have been practising 

adding a two digit number to a two digit 

number on a number line which we will con-

tinue to work on next week.  

If your child would like to hand out Christ-

mas cards next week, please include the re-

cipient's class on the envelope . Next week, 

the children have Christmas Lunch on 

Wednesday and their Christmas parties on 

Thursday. We also have an Art Expert coming 

in to do a workshop with the children on 

Tuesday.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Children should complete one piece of home-
work each week from their new  Autumn 2 
Homework Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

Please remember that children 
need to wear P.E uniform every 
Wednesday and if they are do-
ing a club after school then they need to 
bring their P.E uniform in a named bag on 
the day of the club.  

Children should only  have water in their wa-
ter bottle for school.  

Star of the week 

2Hawking:  Zayaan 

2Newton:  David 

2Franklin:  Reggie 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Word of the week: diet: food that humans 
or animals usually eat.  


